December 16, 2012

Dan Shipp 300 Vagneur Lane Basalt, CO 81621

Dear Dan:

I wanted to formally thank you and your staff for all of your hard work, and assistance in providing me with the best legal service available. You prevented me from having to do any jail time when I was facing a 30 day mandatory sentence. I was promptly notified of all matters regarding my case, and treated with utmost respect. In addition, you went above and beyond your duties by personally picking me up and driving me to my court case when I was unable to find a ride. Your actions constantly showed that you truly cared about me and the outcome of my cases.

I would like you to know that I have been staying out of trouble, and benefited from the knowledge you have shared with me. I finally have peace of mind and I'm able to move on with my life. Once again I would like to extend my personal thanks to you and your staff for helping me through these difficult times. I will be sure to highly recommend you to anyone I know that may be in need of your services. Happy Holidays!!!

Sincerely, , . .